
Update to Surrey Health and Wellbeing Board from Surrey Heartlands 

Integrated Care System - 21 December 2022 

 

Surrey Heartlands Integrated Care Partnership  

Agenda items and summary from the latest meeting (November 2022) 

 Integrated Care Strategy was presented to the Health and Wellbeing Board 

and then to the Integrated Care Partnership. Members of the ICP provided the 

following feedback about the strategy: 

o Make sure the strategy's language is accessible and meaningful to our 

residents.  

o Throughout the strategy, there needs to be a clear partnership 

approach 

o Ensure that co-production, community involvement, and bottom-up 

approaches are incorporated into all aspects of the strategy.  

o Discussion of some of the metrics we're using. 

 

 Fuller Stocktake Implementation: In a verbal update, Pramit Patel explained 

One System, One plan, which outlines how Surrey Heartlands will implement 

the Fuller Stocktake as well as the place-based partnerships.  

Forward plan items (December 2022)  

The December Formal-Public meeting will discuss the following topics in more depth: 

 Integrated Care Strategy - having considered comments, final sign off. 

 Local Partnership Fora (Towns) - This item returns to the Integrated Care 

Partnership with a further developed approach of using towns as the basis for 

partnership delivery, rather than district or borough geography. 

  

Surrey Heartlands Integrated Care Board  

The Board met on 2 November in public. The focus was on integrated care. 

 The patient story for this month highlighted difficulties with care co-ordination 

for people with several health conditions and showed how the Guildford and 

Waverley anticipatory care hub had been able to assistant patient K. 

 This led into a comprehensive overview of the Fuller Stocktake presented by 

Dr Pramit Patel. A video of this presentation is available at 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cN4xjLIaf34. 

 There was a deep dive presentation from NW Surrey which highlighted the 

difficult context, specifically the impact of economic conditions, but also the 

positive way NW Surrey was responding by building community capacity and 

transforming services with partners. 
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Item 11

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cN4xjLIaf34


 An update was also given on Cancer Alliance governance and structures, and 

how performance was being maintained despite a number of pressures. 

The next meeting is on 11 January at which the Integrated Care Strategy will be 

formally received. 
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